
UNDER-BORING MITCHELL
HIGHWAY WELLINGTON
Dubbo Regional Council (DRC) wishes to advise motorists in the
Wellington area that tra¨c control will be in place on the corner of
Mitchell Highway and Monte¦ores Street from Thursday 11 August
2022. Tra¨c will be reduced to a 40km roadwork zone, it is anticipated
that both lanes of the Mitchell Highway will remain open.

The tra¨c control will in place for approximately 3 weeks.

These measures will facilitate the under-boring of the Wellington
pipeline, that will help to secure Wellington’s underground water supply
in times of severe drought.

Council wishes to thank the community for its patience and
understanding during these works.
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